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I have been seeing a Naturopathic doctor for ten years. It is through this work I have 
finally found answers and stability with my health. I suffer from asthma, which is one 
of the primary things I work with my Naturopathic doctor on. They are not able to 
prescribe basic asthma medication like Albuterol which means I have to make an 
additional appointment with my GP to receive this medicine. It requires a lot of extra 
time, money and resources to deal with this medical issue with two doctors. I fully 
support this bill to streamline the processes for Naturopathic doctors. 


